
F.Y.I.
from the Policy Unit
FYI-409
Date: 7/13/2023

SUBJECT: Attorney General Offices System is down

This Policy FYI is to inform Staff that we have been alerted that the Attorney General Office's
(AGO) system is down, and they are unable to send/receive email or access any databases. Some
staff may have ATLAS access. The best way to reach the AGO staff for any urgent issues today
(7/13/23) is by phone. We will update when we hear the matter has been resolved.

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for

outgoing mail.


